Language for SIS Homepage (www.sis.nlm.nih.gov) 

Top Banner:
Please note, this page will no longer be available effective 12/1/2019.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Top of the Page:
As the National Library of Medicine (NLM) implements its Strategic Plan, 2017-2027, it is making organizational changes that include the closure of the Specialized Information Services (SIS) division, effective June 30, 2019, and the transition of many SIS programs into other parts of NLM. This integration serves to not only improve discoverability of and access to SIS resources by NLM’s broad set of users, but also enables NLM to leverage its talents and resources to improve overall efficiency and effectiveness. 

Over the next few months, many SIS resources and programs will transition to other parts of NLM, while some underutilized resources will be integrated into other NLM resources, made accessible on partner sites, or discontinued.  We will provide notice of these changes as they are made.

Questions about this transition and individual resources may be directed to custserv@nlm.nih.gov or 1-888-346-3656.


Webpages requiring a note in the banner:
-TEHIP Page (www.sis.nlm.nih.gov subpage)
-Chemical and Drug Page (www.sis.nlm.nih.gov subpage)
-HIV/AIDS (AIDSource) (www.sis.nlm.nih.gov subpage)
-Outreach Activities & Resources (www.sis.nlm.nih.gov subpage)
-DIMRC (www.sis.nlm.nih.gov subpage)
-K-12 Science and Health Education (www.sis.nlm.nih.gov subpage)
-TOXNET (www.nlm.nih.gov subpage)

The message should read:
Please note, this page will no longer be available effective 12/1/19. Visit www.sis.nlm.nih.gov for additional information.

We would like to see a couple of different options for the message on the webpages, including some with a box around the text, showing various colors, and in bold or italics. Since each page is a little different, we understand one look may not convey perfectly across all 7 pages, but it would be good to have them be as consistent as possible. 


